
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

6th July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

PSHCE: YEAR FIVE AND YEAR SIX ASSEMBLY 

 

As part of our PSHCE work around personal safety and managing safety and risk, we are lucky 

to have the opportunity for a PCSO to deliver our assembly on the laws and knives on 

Wednesday 12th July. 

 

This is a fantastic chance for children to hear from an experienced member of our local 

community and find out more about their job role as well as learn about how to keep 

themselves and others safe as their independence increases. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

The Year Five and Year Six Teams 

 


